
 

 

BOROUGH OF WILDWOOD CREST 

Green Team 
Meeting Minutes – October 25, 2023 

 

I. Call to Order. The Borough of Wildwood Crest Green Team meeting was 

called to order at 1:00 p.m. on October 25, 2023.  

 

II. Attendance.  

Present: Patti MacQueen, Danielle Corradino, David Mears, Jeanne Marino, 

Connie Anzelone, Jim McGinty, Julia Tait 

Absent: Darleen Devlin, A.J. Caruso, Catherine Filerino, Carmen Cusella 

 

III. Minutes.  The minutes from the September meeting were rejected by 

Member Mears. Co-chair MacQueen will ask Secretary Archer to bring 6 

copies of the minutes and agenda to each meeting for those members who 

don’t have access to view them prior to attending the meeting. Member Mears 

asked if Secretary Archer could please rename each months’ minutes and 

agendas by their Month and year. 

 

IV. Correspondence. None. 

 

V. Old business.  

   A. Member Mears discussed the timeline of having the Green Team 

Brochure printed. 

 

 B. Member Mears is still looking for some type of decorative terrapin 

statue for Preston Park. Member MacQueen will reach out to the Wetlands 

Institute if they have any ideas. 

 

VI. New Business  

 A. Member Corradino distributed hard copies of the Wildwood Crest 

approved Sustainable Jersey Actions along with all possible Sustainable 

Jersey Actions from their website. 

 

 B. Julia Tait is the liaison between Public Works and The Green 

Team. She will be present at the monthly meetings. Topics discussed with 

Julia were beach clean-ups and trash and recycling colors on the beach to 

match the universal colors for recycling. Her email for any further contact is 

Jtait@wildwoodcrest.org. 
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 C. Member Mears brought up a possible Wildwood Crest Green Team 

web page. 

   

VII. Public Comment. None 

 

VIII. Next Meeting.  The Green Team will meet next on November 15, 2023, 

at 1:00 p.m. at Borough Hall.  

 

IX. Adjournment. Meeting adjourned at 1:54p.m., by Member Marino and 

Member Corradino. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Patti MacQueen 

 

 


